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Galina Chernomorets, the Eastern Europe regional director of the Blessed Family Department, led 
a workshop for Bulgarian blessed families on Saturday, June 1, in Sofia. The title of the workshop 
was "Blessing of True Parents and Blessed Family Love Enhancement." 

It was a very good opportunity for the whole Bulgarian community to meet and refresh our 
knowledge about the meaning and the value of the Blessing and get some very practical guidance 
about the ideal blessed family life. Almost all the families were represented, and many Second 
Generation members participated as well. 

On Sunday, June 2, Mrs. Chernomorets related a lot of precious experiences during Sunday service. 
There was also time for individual consultations and fun as well. 

The Bulgarian members expressed their gratitude and said they are looking forward to similar 
meetings in the future. 


